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What You 

Need & When… 

 

Bring a water bottle daily and 

take it home to be washed 

every night. 

 

As the weather gets colder 

please wear appropriate 

warm clothing. 

 

Please remember to come to 

school wearing your PE Kit on 

our PE day.  

 

 

 Home Help 

 

 

Home Learning will be given out 

via TEAMS after the October 

Holiday.  

 

Small activities that make a 

difference:  

- Please take time to practise 

reading daily with your child to 

support their fluency and 

expression. 

- Practise counting forwards and 

backwards.  

- Practise telling the time.  

For example: Bed Time at 7pm 

 

 

Our Learning Summary 

 

Literacy – In Literacy we are reading, 

writing and listening and talking in all 

subject areas. 

Reading – We are reading short texts as 

we develop our reading strategies. We 

are focusing on Predicting before and 

during reading. 

Writing – This term we are writing 

descriptive texts focusing on writing 

about ourselves. We are using adjectives 

and verbs to describe objects and 

people. 

Listening & Talking – We are applying 

our listening rules in different contexts.  

 

Numeracy & Maths – This term we 

have been developing our number 

knowledge. We have been using word 

problems as we make links to real life 

contexts. 

- Place Value 

- Time 

- Money  

 

Health & Wellbeing – This term we 

have developed our Emotional Literacy. 

We can discuss our emotions 

appropriately.  

- PE – Inspired by Joe Wicks we are 

increasing our fitness by completing 

circuits.  

- Outdoor Learning – With a focus on 

developing our communication and 

team work skills. 

 

 

 

News 

 

We have had a successful start to Primary 4 and cannot wait for the year ahead to learn together. 

Every day we have been demonstrating our school values of Kindness, Perseverance and Success in the 

classroom and in the playground. We hope you enjoyed our Iceberg Exhibition as part of our 

Community Building weeks. We loved learning about the different sizes of icebergs - Our favourites 

are the little Growlers! We look forward to exploring different areas of the curriculum and making 

links in our learning as we continue to Be The Best We Can Be.  

 

 

 

 

 

Term 1:  Important Dates 

October  

 

 6
th
 and 7

th
 October – 

Parent Consultations 

 

 9
th
 October – October 

holiday begins. 

 

 21
st
 October – Pupils 

return to school. 

 

 

 

Communication 

 

We love to share our 

learning with you so  

please follow us on Twitter: 

@MissCowanKPS  

and keep up to date by 

checking our KPS Blog.  

 

Finally, if you need to get 

in contact with Miss Cowan 

please phone the office. 

01506 434012 


